
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA)

The Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA)
Program

Solicitation No: T32474

The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCD), is seeking qualified
non-profit agencies to provide financial assistance, administration,
supportive services, and operating expenses for housing projects
benefiting low-income persons living with or affected by HIV/
AIDS. The term of the resulting Agreement will be one (1) year
with a possibility of an additional one (1) year period.

A copy of the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) is available
for download at https://purchasing.houstontx.gov/Bid_Display.
aspx?id=T32474. It is the responsibility of each applicant to
electronically generate and examine the entire NOFA, seek
clarification in writing and review their submittal for accuracy
before submitting their application. Questions must be submitted
to Andrea Smith via email at andrea.smith@houstontx.gov.
All questions submitted in writing prior to the pre-application
questions deadline will be answered by letter of clarification and
posted on the website noted above. HCD will not be bound by any
information conveyed verbally.

HCDD is conducting a pre-application conference on Wednesday,
September 14, 2022, at 10:30am. The pre-application conference
will be held virtually through Microsoft Teams. NOFA
Applications will be received until Tuesday, October 11, 2022,
at 3pm through this link https://bit.ly/NOFA-DocumentPortal.
For additional information, please contact Andrea Smith at
(832) 394-6249 or via email.


